
Minutes of December 18, 2019 are indicating the approval of proposed curriculum by the 

Computer Science Advisory Committee membership. 

 

The membership unanimously approved the curriculum recommendations. 

 

The following email with curriculum attachments was sent to the Computer Science Advisory 

Committee members asking to reply with a vote of yes/no. 

--- 
 
Friday, December 13, 2019 

Computer Science Advisory Committee membership: 

VOTE requested by Noon, 12-18-19 

 

Thank you for serving on our Computer Science Program Advisory Committee.   

 

We have recently updated our program learning outcomes to comply with curriculum and assessment 

guidelines.  These outcomes will be used to provide information and as a means to assess our program.  We are also 

proposing a few curriculum changes. 

 

Please review the attached Proposed Changes document for the Computer Science Programs.  Reply with feedback or 

YES to approve.  Upon Advisory Committee members’ approval, the curriculum and program changes will move 

forward to be reviewed and formally adopted within our College Academic Affairs Committee. 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. I would appreciate your review and feedback or approval by 

NOON, Wednesday, December 18.   

 

Please reply to this message with feedback or YES TO APPROVE. 

Anyone not responding by noon, the vote will be considered an approval as presented.  

Kathy Janssen 

MINNESOTA WEST COMMUNITY & TECHNICAL COLLEGE 

1450 Collegeway | Worthington, MN  56187  

507-372-3478 |  kathy.janssen@mnwest.edu 

 

--- 

Submitted by: Kathy Janssen 
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